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Comments: I am writing as a taxpaying, Montana resident to strenuously object to the proposal submitted for

developing forest service land where Holland Lake Lodge is located. I strongly and completely oppose  the

proposed development (facility improvement and expansion) of Holland Lake Lodge. There is no good reason to

grow the footprint of the lodge and other facilities. This should be a resource available to all residents and visitors

seeking quiet, calm outdoor recreation activities. Cutting down trees, removing historic existing buildings and

replacing them with a huge, commercial mega-lodge will destroy what makes Holland Lake such a pleasurable

escape.  No amount of financial profit for the forest service or any individuals or companies warrants the

destruction of the pristine environment of Holland Lake. 


